
 

U.S. 1 Resurfacing 
From the Indian River /Brevard 
County Line to Goat Creek 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 435657-1 

Project Description 
 
This nearly 9-mile project is located in southern 
Brevard County through Micco and Grant-Valkaria. 
The purpose of the project is to provide safety and 
operational improvements along the corridor. 
 
The project will resurface U.S. 1 from the Indian 
River/Brevard County line to Goat Creek. 
Improvements at the intersection with Micco Road 
include replacing and upgrading the traffic signal and 
adding a southbound left turn lane to make it safer 
for vehicles making U-turns at the intersection. At 
Barefoot Bay Boulevard, the project proposes to 
replace and upgrade the traffic signals to improve 
safety and traffic flow.  
 

Pedestrian and bicycle safety improvements include 
curb ramp reconstruction in compliance with current 
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) standards at 
signalized crosswalks, and construction of bicycle 
through lanes at the intersections. 
 
Work will also include guardrail upgrades and 
necessary drainage enhancements, and driveway 
adjustments.  

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

02-17-2021 

Design: Ongoing: completion spring 2021 $   1.1 Million 

Right of Way: Within existing                   - 

Construction: To begin fall 2021 $ 10.1 Million 

Brevard County 

CFLRoads.com 

 Anthony Miller, P.E. 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5530 
Anthony.Miller@dot.state.fl.us  

Contact: 

* subject to change 
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